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.  

Greetings Sir Knights,  
 

By my count, we are halfway through the winter. The cold months anyway. Although there have been a few cold spells, we really can't complain. That is, 

unless you like lots of snow. I hope that you have all fared well through the season so far and are in good spirits. 
 

I have no doubt that all commanderys have been hard at work since the new year began. St John's had their inspection last month, and there was a 

continued theme. By my count, there were no less than six commanderys represented. Let this trend continue through our remaining inspections.  It is a 
great joy of mine to see this commitment to our Order. It is also a great inspiration for those that are joining us. Let's not forget our obligation of "forty 

miles". 

 

We still have four inspections left for the year. Please, if within your abilities to do so, do your best to attend those that you can. If not to take part 
in, just to show your support, and to enjoy the work of your fellow fraters. We would love to see you all there. 

 

Information will be out in regards to our annual session. Please get your rooms reserved, and meal reservations sent in as soon as possible.  We all 
look forward to being together for this wonderful weekend that we have been deprived of for far to long. God willing,  we will enjoy a safe, and happy 

weekend. 

 

Lady Maureen and I hope that messege finds you all in good health, and high spirits.  Be safe, stay warm, and may God bless you, and your loved 
ones. 

 

Dear Lord, We ask that you continue to look after our Sir Knights and pray for our deployed troops who may shortly go in harms way serving our nation.  

Amen 

Per Order of  
Steven J. Gibbons 

Attest  
Thomas A Emery 

 



                                                                                                                                                                                               

Upcoming Events 

 

Upcoming Inspections 
Palestine #14 Saturday, 12 February, Belfast 
Pilgrim #19 Saturday, 12 March, Wilton 

St. Amand #20 Saturday, 19 March, Sanford 
Claremont #9 Monday, 21 March, Rockland 

 
Grand Sessions for the Northeast Department 

Grand Commandery of New Jersery March 5th, Tom’s River 
Grand Commandry of Connecticut April 9 to 11, Cromwell 

Grand York Rite of Maine April 23 to 25, Portland 
Grand York Rite of New Hampshire May 13 to 14, Concord 
Grand Commandry of Pennsyvania May 19 to 22, Lancaster 

Grand York Rite of Vermont June 12 to 13, Killington 
Information on Grand Sessions is normally found on respective state websites.  SK Riley may have some of the info at a later date. 

 

 


